
Dear Representatives, 
 

Please move quickly to approve the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact 
bill, HB 2927.   It is time for our nation to elect the President in the same 

manner as all other elected officials, "one person, one vote".   I know the House 
has passed it before and it has gotten hung up in the Senate.  Please move it 
there expeditiously, and put whatever pressure you can on Senate President 

Courtney to allow it to come to a vote in the Senate. 
 
Thank you for your work. 

 
Eric Halperin, O.D. 

Tillamook,  OR 
 


